
 

 

 
Special Meeting Notice 

 

 

The Board of Commissioners of the North Beach Water District 

are providing public notice of a special meeting/workshoop to 

be held: 

Thursday, October 16, 2014 9:00 AM 

25902 Vernon Avenue Suite D 

Ocean Park, Washington 98640 

The purpose of the special meeting is review the progress on 

Business Office and Equipment Building design and discuss 

conclusions and options from the District’s architect. 

The District’s architect, David Jensen, has provided a 

preliminary sketch of the floor plan and will be presenting a 

preliminary sketch of the building elevation at the meeting.  

These sketches are conceptual and not to an exact scale and 

provides the District the opportunity to verify that the 

Architect has correctly interpreted the desired functional 

relationships needed in the facility.  When final sketches are 

approved they will be upgraded to CAD drawings and professional 

estimators will be provided the drawing to determine if the 

project can be completed on budget before advancing the project 

to further stages. 

Posted: Friday, October 10, 2014 


